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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 

 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission took place to discuss the Rural 

Development Funding application for Phase III Water & Sewer and the 2012-2013 Fiscal 

Year Budget will be held on Thursday, May 17, 2012 starting at 3:00 P.M. in the 

Women’s Club Room, Memorial Building, 2
nd

 Floor Memorial Building, 213 S. 

Marquette Street, Ironwood, MI  49938. 

 

PRESENT:  Commissioner Cayer, Semo, Shackleford, Tauer, and Mayor  

        Corcoran.           

                      

  ABSENT:  None. 

 

Also present:  City Manager Erickson, City Clerk Gullan, Assessor/Building Inspector 

Hewitt, Public Safety Director DiGiorgio, DPW Superintendant Richards, Utilities 

Manager Tervonen, Finance Director Linn, and Jeff Sjoquist from Coleman Engineering. 

 

Jeff Sjoquist from Coleman Engineering addressed the City Commission regarding the 

U.S. Rural Development Funding Application for Phase III Water & Sewer Project.  Mr. 

Sjoquist explained to the City Commission the City of Ironwood’s sewer and water rates 

and different funding scenarios for the future water and sewer work along Highway US 2 

and the neighborhoods north of the Kmart Plaza.  Mr. Sjoquist noted Rural Development 

has informed the City of Ironwood it would be 100% loan and grant funding is not on the 

table.  Further discussion of this matter took place. 

 

Finance Director Paul Linn discussed with the City Commission the draft of the proposed 

2012-2013 Fiscal Year Budget.    Finance Director Linn noted most expenditure accounts 

were put back to last year figures.  Further discussion of this matter took place.  

 

The City Commission agreed to hold another work session on Thursday, May 24
th

 at  

5:00 p.m. 

 

Work Session adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 

 

 

 


